OBAN COMMON GOOD FUND

AREA GOVERNANCE ASSISTANT

GOVERNANCE & LAW

ARGYLL & BUTE COUNCIL

MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS

ALBANY STREET

OBAN

PA34 4AW

23 March 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

Laurinburg Exchange 2015

We are writing to you on behalf of the Laurinburg Exchange 2015.

This year will be the 23rd exchange between Oban High School and Scotland High School in Laurinburg, North Carolina. 12 students from each school have been selected to take part and we are very much looking forward to welcoming the American students on 11th June 2015. They will be joining us in Oban for two weeks, during which time we hope to be able to involve them in as many activities as possible, giving them a cultural experience of our everyday life and traditions.

In order to do this we have been fundraising in the community. This includes selling quizzes in the local area, holding a Race Night and organising an Auction night. We invite you to come along on the 31st March and hope to see there.

We would be grateful for any donation, or help, that you may be able to give to us in order to make the exchange a successful one. Any funding you would be willing to donate would be hugely appreciated by all involved. We really hope to show the American students our close and supportive community that we live in, and your support would be gratefully received.

We look forward to your response and hope you will come along to our Auction Night.

Many thanks in anticipation.

Yours sincerely

The Laurinburg Exchange Students of Oban High School 2015.